
 

Hajra Karrim is Oceana Group's new CFO

Oceana Group has announced the appointment of Hajra Karrim as its new chief financial officer and executive director.
Karrim holds BCom (Honours) and CA (SA) qualifications and has previously held several executive roles such as CFO at
the Electronic Media Network Limited Group of Companies (M-Net), and more recently, at the TransUnion Africa Group.

Karrim will assume the CFO role at the Oceana Group role on 1 November 2020.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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